
 

  

Year 1 and 2 Reading 

Dear Parents and Carers  

To encourage the children to read at home, this half term we have set up a 

reward system where they can earn team points and small prizes. We are 

working towards each child reading at home at least four times a week. Every 

time they read at home it is recorded and they will receive two team points if 

their diary has been signed by a parent. It they achieve reading four or more 

times a week, which includes weekends, they will receive a small prize. At the 

end of the half term the child or children who have read the most will also 

receive an extra prize.  

As this week is only a four-day week each child will be given a bonus one read 

tick as they only have three nights reading to Friday so that they can achieve 

the four ticks for reading at home. They can also read other books which can 

be recorded in their diary but some of the reading does need to be their school 

book.  

Please encourage your child to read with you at home and to develop a love of 

reading. 

Thank you.  

Ms J Silvester, Mrs R Williams-Fenton and Miss C Hale 

Year 1-2 Class Teachers 

 


